
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 
 

November 5, 2007 - The meeting was called to order by President David 
Reid at 7:05PM at Pietro’s Restaurant, Grand Rapids. Members present 

were: Dave & Kris Reid, Amber Door & Jerry Arens, Ted & Gabi Blacklidge, 
Brenda Hildon, Bob & Carol Friday, Kurt Wirth, Rick Riley, Marshall Walters, 

Ed Klunk, and Don Morrow. 
 

Minutes:  Approved. 
 

Treasurer: Approved. 
 

Webmaster:  Michael has updated the website. 
 

Membership:  Jerry reported new members:  Robert & Colleen Benjamin, 

Kalamazoo. Transfers In: 0, Transfers Out: 1, Non-renewals: 3, Renewals: 
16, Primary Members: 258, Affiliate Members: 214.   Total: 472 

 
Advertising:  No report. 

 
UBER: Gabi reported that the Uber went to print the last week of October. 

 
Insurance:  Kurt had nothing new to report. 

 
Driving Events:  No report 

 
Enthusiast:  No report. 

 
Old Business: 

 October Color Tour – a great event hosted by Greg & Lee Koning. There 

were 20 cars and 3 non-members. 
 

New Business: 
 November 14th Dinner Drive – will be hosted by Dave and Kris Reid. 

 WinterFest – February 16th. Brenda is working with Gilmore to firm up 
the location.  It will be either Bridgewater Place or the B.O.B..  We are 

pushing for Bridgewater. 
 The tentative 2008 calendar will be posted. 

 Our 50th Anniversary will be in 2009.  We are looking for volunteers to 
help plan for the event. 

 We are looking for a new Vice President. Ted has moved into the role of 
President – thank you David for all of your time and effort, and thank you 

Ted! Interested persons should contact Rick Riley. 



 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM 
 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Hildon 


